
 

 

 
26 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Careers Evening 
 
On Thursday, 5th October 2023, we are hosting a careers evening for all Year 11 students, and their parents and carers.   
Students will begin making applications in October with the majority applying for college before the Christmas break. 
Interviews usually take place between December and April. 
  
The careers evening provides a much needed opportunity for students to meet with local education, employment and 
training providers to discuss their post-16 options. Representatives from all of the local colleges will be available, 
alongside Humberside Engineering and Training Association (HETA), Connexions, the Armed Forces, Hull Training, QPD, 
PBS Construction, HYA Training, NHS, Hull University, York University and many more. 
 
Stands will be located in the main agora and students are invited to attend at their allocated timeslot:  

• 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm (Student Surname A-F) 
• 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm (Student surname G-0) 
• 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm (Student Surname P-Z) 

 
We look forward to seeing you at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mrs Grandidge 
Deputy Headteacher 
Kelvin Hall School 
 
 
 


